ROBERT J. ANNESE
ATTORNEY AT LAW

January 10, 2019

Jennifer Raitt, Director (via e-mail: JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us)

Department of Planning and Community Development
Town of Arlington

730 Massachusetts Avenue

Arlington, MA 02476

Erin Zwirko, AICP, LEED AP (via e-mail: EZwirko@town atlington.ma.us)
Assistant Director

Department of Planning and Community Development
Town of Atlington

730 Massachusetts Avenue

Arlington, MA 02476

Mary Muszynski (via e-mail: mmuszynski@town.atlington.ma.us)
RE:  Hearing Scheduled for Monday, January 28, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. -  Docket No. 3586

Dear Jennifer and Erin:

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Christopher Cormier, the Petitioner with respect to the above
referenced hearing does herewith request that the hearing be continued from the hearing date of
January 28, 2019.

Chapter 40A, Section 9 of the General Laws of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts provide in
part that “the special permit granting authority shall hold a public hearing for which notice has
been given as provided in Section 11, on any application for a special permit within sixty-five
(65) days from the date of filing such application.”

That section further provides in part as follows: “the required time limits for a public hearing in
said action may be extended by written agreement between the petitioner and the special permit
granting authority.”

“A copy of such agreement shall be filed in the Office of the City or Town Clerk”.

I would be requesting that the hearing be continued until the next hearing date which I believe is
scheduled for February 25, 2019 at 7:30 p.m.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter,

Very truly yours, Assented '59“// ffffff e
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Robé’t/l/Annese, Counsel fo By’ \

Christopher Cormier Arlington Redevelopment Board
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